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There is a winter weather advisory in effect in the area with the potential for significant snow

and rain fall.

Our campuses remain open and classes will continue as scheduled but please exercise

caution when choosing your method of transportation today.

We will continue to monitor the weather throughout the day. If the situation changes and

there is any impact to Seneca services, including classes and shuttle buses, we will let you

know via a message here, on the Seneca Safe app and on our social media channels.

Stay safe and warm, Seneca!
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